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Dear friends,

First of all, I wish to thank all federations that took part in the 13th World Championships for Cadets, Juniors and Seniors and 
World Cup for Children, held in Belgrade, Serbia, from 15th to 17th November 2019. I hope you had a pleasant journey home 
and that you have brought back home good memories of the past event.

We believe this was a very successful event with participation of nearly 800 athletes from 28 federations and 18 countries. We 
had nine (9) new members in this tournament, which have brought ‘fresh blood’ and new energy and quality to our organiza-
tion. Together with long standing federations who supported the event once again, we had a high level of competition with 
some outstanding performances both in kata and kumite. It could often be heard that ‘this was a real karate, karate of the old 
times’, comments that were made by many participants who truly enjoyed the competition. 

The hosting federation, Serbian Karate Union, made an effort to organize the event in the best possible way in a short time since 
the decision was made to relocate the championships to Belgrade due to better facilities. We are very grateful to a skilled local 
team, led by Mr. Aleksandar Makic and his ‘yellow T-shirts’, who were great helpers throughout the Championship days.

Once again, thank you for the support! 

Sincerely yours 
Marko Nicović

President
World Karate Confederation
 
OFFICIAL RESULTS: Please check the official results for all ages and all categories both individual and 
team on the following link: 
https://wkc-org.net/images/events/2019/belgrade/Results.pdf

https://wkc-org.net/images/events/2019/belgrade/Results.pdf%0D


WKC RECEPTION IN THE GOVERNMENT OF SERBIA
We had great honor and pleasure to welcome Mr. Aleksey  Olegovich Ladikov, Mayor of Cheboksary and Mr. Al-
exander Evgenyevich Malov, Head of the Department of Physical Culture and Sports of the Cheboksary Adminis-
tration during the Championships in Belgrade. 
Mr. Ladikov made a fantastic presentation of the City of Cheboksary as the possible host of the WKC 2020 event 
at the Presidential meeting. Mr. Nenad Popovic, Serbian Minister, organized a special reception for the Mayor 
Olegovich and the delegation of the WKC in the Government of Serbia, where various aspects of cooperation 
between two countries were discussed. 

MEDAL TABLE - Cadets, Juniors and Seniors



MEDAL TABLE - Children

MEDAL TABLE - Cadets and Juniors



MEDAL TABLE - Seniors

The WKC Newsletter is an official publication of the World Karate Confederation. Its purpose is to make karate better known 
to the public and the media. Therefore, reprinting or otherwise copying all its contents is not only permitted but will be wel-
come; quoting ”WKC Newsletter” as a source will be appreciated. The WKC Newsletter will be released in electronic version 
two to three times annually. Please direct any questions about the WKC Newsletter or contributions for future issues to the 
Editor. All questions regarding the WKC in general or next WKC events in particular should be addressed to the WKC Presi-
dential Office.


